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July 8, 2020 
 
Ms. Marija Tresoglavic 
Acting Commission Secretary and Manager 
Regulatory Support 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Ms. Tresoglavic: 
 
RE: Project No. 1599103 

British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)  
Mandatory Reliability Standards (MRS) Assessment Report No. 13 (Report) 
Addressing Reliability Standards for Adoption in British Columbia 
Compliance with BCUC Order No. R-10-20 – Reply Comments  

 

BC Hydro writes in compliance with BCUC Order No. R-10-20 dated June 4, 2020 
directing BC Hydro to respond to comments received on the Report by July 17, 2020. 

BC Hydro received comments from FortisBC Inc. (FBC) on July 3, 2019. FBC confirmed 
that its feedback is reflected in the Report and that it has no additional comments. There 
were no other comments received from other entities.  

For further information, please contact Chris Sandve at 604-974-4641 or by email at 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Fred James 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
 
st/ma 
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